
Rescue Report - Monday, October 24, 2011 
Dee Jones, Rescue Chair 
 
Committee work has been quiet.  We will be providing information on the 
Nationals Costume Contest and Companion Parade as time for the specialty 
comes closer. 
 
As of this writing, I am in the process of collecting updates for our In-home Visit 
Volunteer List.   
 
BR-NC, Nancy Joeckel Reporting:  Dogs in Rescue 
All Borzoi placed through BR-NC Adoption are spayed/neutered, microchipped, 
heartworm/lyme tested, and current on all vet care before placement. Adoption 
Applications are required, references are checked, and home inspection visits 
are done. 
 
There were no dogs in rescue during the third quarter of 2011. 
 
Dogs in BR-NC’s Referral Program 
Zara/August 2011 - Zara, a yearling female, was placed by her owner through 
our Referral Program due to owner illness. We were both thrilled and relieved to 
connect a long-term Borzoi owner and former BR-NC adopter with the owner. 
Zara went home with her in September. 
 
Phoenix/September 2011 - Phoenix, a 1.5 year-old female Russian import, was 
listed through our Referral Program due to the owner’s concerns about her 
playing too hard for their small dogs. Phoenix has not yet been placed, is in a 
stable situation, and is still available. The owner has been doing an excellent job 
of screening applicants and is waiting for a good match for this girl. 
 
Other Dogs Assisted 
BR-NC assisted the owners of three Borzoi crosses who requested help re-
homing their dogs. In these cases, our charter does not allow us to use BR-NC 
funds. Instead, we can offer advice, provide appropriate documents to use, set 
up home checks, and most importantly make referrals to our Potential Adopter 
list and related rescue groups. 
 
NBRF – There was no new report for this quarter on the NBRF website.   


